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Executive Summary  

Study goal: Identify effects of DRE and DRE evaluations on DUID case adjudication within Washington state  
Case study location: Spokane, Washington 

Main research goal 
• Document perceptions of DREs and the DRE program across different stakeholders 
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21 Interviews 

Prosecutors 

Defense Attorneys 

• Interviews were conducted virtually between July-November 2020 

• Interviews lasted between 20 minutes to over an hour 

• DUI trial involving alcohol with DRE witness 

• DUID trial transcripts involving DRE testimony 

• Washington case appeals related to DRE testimony 

 Additional methodological details available in the full report 

Observation and Content Analysis 

Law Enforcement Officers 

Follow-up research goal  
• Identify perceptions of the significant decrease in annual DRE evaluations conducted 
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• DRE evaluations decreased from 982 to 391 between 2013 and 2017 

• DRE evaluators only decreased from 205 to 2022 

Access the full report here: https://bit.ly/3wMOOeR 

http://wtsc.wa.gov/wp-content/uploads/dlm_uploads/2021/02/Perceptions-of-DREs-and-DRE-Evidence_Feb2021.pdf


ARIDE Training  
Primacy of Blood Evidence 

 

  
 

  

Lack of  Trial  
Opportunity  

Resource Beyond the Scope of DUI cases 

Effective Recruitment 

Enhanced Efficiency  
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Policy Recommendations and Future 
Research 

COVID-19 Statement: The COVID-19 pandemic shifted data collection methods. However, these data are still well-suited for research goals. All data collected as part of this study followed safe data collection practices set by Washington State University during the COVID-19 pandemic. 
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